










This picture was taken on November 7, 2018, 

and shows a dead tree limb on the lot. 

This picture was taken on November 7, 2018, and 

shows brush around the base of a tree. 

This picture was taken on November 7, 2018, and 

shows brush along the side of the hill. 

At this time I was told by Inspector Derricke Lock-

hart that if I had these fixed and sent him pictures 

he would have the status changed to “Completed” 

for the lot. 

I had my crew do the required work and sent the 

pictures on page two to Inspecter Lockhart. 



This picture was taken on November 17, 2018, and 

shows the top of the lot with a bush removed that 

Inspector Lockhart told me would have to be re-

moved NEXT YEAR. 

This picture was taken November 17, 2018, and 

shows the tree with the brush removed from 

around it’s base. 

This picture was taken November 17, 2018, and 

shows the brush on the side of the hill has been 

cleared out. 

 

My crew did the work on November 11 or 12, 

2018, and according to the invoice the work done 

by the City Contractor was done on November 15, 

2018. 

I don’t understand how the City Contractor did 

anything on the lot. If they actually did some work 

I could understand being charged for it but I don’t 

believe they did anything on the lot. 


